NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

McDonald Hosts Saratoga County Budget Public Hearing

ROY J. MCDONALD March 25, 2011

Halfmoon —March 25 - Senator Roy McDonald will host a budget public hearing on the New
Y ork State budget for Saratoga County residents this Saturday, March 26" beginning at 10A.M.
The event will be at the Halfmoon Senior Center in the Town of Halfmoon.

McDonald initiated the budget public hearingsin his district after the joint legislative budget
committees were not held for the past two years. Those committees are being held this year, but
McDonald will still host his own meetings to provide a direct opportunity for community
members and the public to share their thoughts and concerns on this year’ s state budget.

McDonald will be joined at the public hearing by; Town of Halfmoon Supervisor Mindy
Wormuth, Mechanicville Supervisor Tom Richardson, and the newly appointed Southern Saratoga
County Chamber President Pete Bardunias. Senate Finance Staff and support staff will also be on
hand to answer questions.


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/roy-j-mcdonald/landing

Date: Saturday, March 26™ Time: 10AM- 12PM

Location:  Hafmoon Senior Center
287 Lower Newton Road
Halfmoon, NY 12065



